
 

 

 
 

PRESS  RELEASE 

The Alia SpA Board of Directors has approved the extension of the deadline for 
approval of the Consolidated Financial Statements. 

 
Florence, 20 March 2018 – Meeting on 19.03.2018, the Alia SpA Board of Directors 
resolved to extend the deadline for approval of the Financial Statements for the year 
ending 31.12.2017 to 180 days after the year end, as permitted by art. 2364 of the Italian 
Civil Code and art. 13(5) of its Articles of Association in view of the obligation on the 
company to issue consolidated financial statements. 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer  
This communication does not constitute an offer or an invitation to subscribe for or purchase securities. The securities referred to herein 
have not been and will not be registered under the United States Securities Act of 1933 (as amended) (the "Securities Act"). The 
securities may not be offered, sold or distributed in the United States or to U.S. persons (as defined in Regulation S under the Securities 
Act) as part of their initial offer. The securities may be initially offered and sold only outside the United States in reliance on Regulation S 
under the Securities Act and may only be resold in accordance with applicable laws. Copies of this announcement are not being made 
and may not be distributed or sent into the United States, Canada, Australia or Japan.  
 

          Alia 
    Born from the merger of 4 environmental services companies in Central Tuscany (ASM, CIS, Publiambiente, Quadrifoglio). With about 

3,500 sq. km of territory and 1.5 million resident service recipients, Alia becomes the fifth largest Italian company in the sector.   
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